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GOLOBERG * ZOINO G ASSOCIATES. INC.
CEOTECHNtCAL-GECHYDAOLOGIC AL CONSULT ANTS

May 5, 1988

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attention: Mr. Michael Mohan, Chief
Materials Licensing Section

subject: Application for New License

Gentlemen:

This letter is to officially request a Byproduct Material
License. The licensed material is to be used in a surface
moisture density gauge to measure properties of construction

; materials.

Attached please find two copies of our application as well as our
application fee in the sum of two hundred thirty dollars
($230.00). Should the attached application require additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Please note that GZA-Marshall intends to relocate to its new
office location indicated throughout this application on or
before June 1, 1988

Sincerely,

GZA- "HALL
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Steen N. Christensen
Sr. Geotechnical Engineer
Radiation Safety Officer p'
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Atistin S. Marshall R Y C'EIV E D
Associate
District Office Manager f.iAY 1 11983

Attachment REGICIIIII
cc: Dr. R. P. Harding, Corp. H/S Officer
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